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Submitted on 09 September 2023, 03:13 PM, via IP 76.107.38.112 by Anonymous  

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Public Affairs 

Your First Name Patti 

Your Last Name Kelly 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email tingle51@aol.com  

Your Message I am deeply concerned about the proposed sale of BCBS to Elevance, an 
out-of-state, for-profit insurance giant. I am a retired teacher and have BCBS 
as my supplement. At this stage in my life, a change to my health care plan 
could adversely affect my quality of life. I urge Commissioner Donelon to 
leave well enough alone. Would he be interested in the sale if he was still 
going to continue being our commissioner? There are too many unanswered 
questions for this sale to go forward.  
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